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Char Lane 

We are fast approaching the end of 2022 and it’s time to renew your DCDB membership for 2023.    

Membership is on a calendar year basis and your dues help provide funding for operational 

projects, such as The Delray Democrat, our meetings, other working supplies and signage for our 

sign waving events. Meetings are the third Thursday (note change of day) of each month at the 

Pompey Park Recreation Center.  We met via zoom from April 2020 through September 2022 and 

finally resumed live meetings at Pompey Park last month.  Our change of meeting day is due to 

room availability. 

Our goal is to educate people as to why they should vote Democratic and use Vote-by-Mail as a 

critical tool in support of this goal. We’ll have to work hard to help keep our democracy intact and 

protect it from the manifesting lunacy. We planned to help turn Florida BLUE in 2022, but were 

thwarted by the circumstances as noted in the articles by Michael Cantwell and Jeff Kash in this 

issue.   

If you’re a member of the Democratic Club of Delray Beach, please renew.  If you’re not a member 

of the Club, please consider joining.   

Please visit us at  www.demclubofdelray.org,  

Read our monthly publication The Delray Democrat at www.thedelraydemocrat.com,  

Visit us on Facebook  at https://www.facebook.com/groups/992741928168620 

Become a member of the DCDB by going to  

https://www.demclubofdelray.org/membership or  

filling out and mailing the application below or  by scanning the QR code below: 
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